
 

 

March 31, 2022 

 

Dear Chase Customer, 

 

We continue to receive some very significant increases on chemical raw materials such as our 

insecticide active ingredients, silicones, adhesives and other petroleum-based solvents. These raw material 

increases range from 40% to 300%. Most of these chemicals are also in very short supply in the global 

market, so we continue to source where we can on the spot market to ensure we have the much-needed 

product for our customers.  

 

Chase has focused on certain SKUs that are most affected. Below is a list of the SKUs we are forced to 

increase. Each SKU will have its own percentage of price increase. These percentages will range anywhere 

from 5% to 30% depending on the item. 

 

438-5106: Multi-Purpose Insect & Lice Killer 

438-5107: Ant & Roach Killer 

438-5108: Wasp, Bee & Hornet Killer 

438-5111: Metered Insecticide 

438-5113: FS+ Multi-Purpose Insecticide 

438-5115: Mist Adhesive 

438-5118: Coil Cleaner 

438-5117: Galv-Off 

438-5137: Stone Countertop Cleaner 

438-5142: Anti-Fog Plexiglass Cleaner 

438-5145: Gel-it-OUT® Vandal Mark Remover 

438-5149: X-it-OUT® Vandal Mark Remover 

438-5158: CS+ Lubricant 

438-5159: Penetrating Oil 

438-5162: Silicone Release 

438-5163: Web Adhesive 

438-5350: D-Limonene Degreaser 

 

These increases will take effect on May 1, 2022.  

 

You will be contacted by your sales representative with specific pricing for the products you purchase from 

Chase, and will be provided a new price list next week. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to meet your aerosol needs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Anthony Albazi  

Corporate Sales Director  

 

 

CC: 

Kevin Brandush – I&I National Sales Manger  

 


